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Hopefully everyone will have read the e-mail regarding the mower shed door replacement being
delayed until Sunday 24th March, if not, read that last sentence again! The weather forecast for
this weekend isn't good, being both wet and windy, so it was decided at the meeting that discretion
was the better part of valor and that a cuppa and biscuit was probably better than having a wet
door blown in your face.
To continue our ongoing mole saga, we have had a professional catcher do the first sweep, laying
down about sixty traps and accounting for a dozen moles. We are still looking at training a few
more Club members to set up and check our own traps in the future - watch this space for
information (or come along to the Club meetings if you can).
The meeting was held in the Pool Room again, unfortunate, but, as Steve Mason had brought in
some Combat Gremlin parts (foam wings, a couple of fuselages - or bits ofdrain pipe) and a
complete model, at least we had somewhere to put them. I think all the wings went but Steve will
be able to produce some more in the not too distant future if required.

The finished article. Ready

for a streamer out the back

and some aerial mayhem.

The Gremlin's

component

parts.

A foam wing, a

bit of drain

pipe and a

couple of fins.

A nice simple radio installation. A template

for the fuselage shape is available.



Upcoming Events

Contact Details
David English

E-mail:
bournestormers.news@gmx.com

April 2019

Wed 3rd

Meeting at the Wishing Wel l .

Sun 7th

BMFA Buckminster Swapmeet.

Sel lers - 8am, £6 pitch/table

Buyers 1 0am £2 admission .

March 2019

Sun 24th

Club working day to replace

mower shed doors (weather

permitting).

Sun 31st (Mother's Day)

Osbournby Flying Only R/C

Scale. 9:30am-4:30pm.

Osbournby MFC NG34 0DL.

Steve Jackson 07551 969683.

Our Winter Meal in February
went well, we even had
Christmas crackers.
Many thanks to Eddie for
organising it and to everyone
who turned up for making it a
success.

Almost Finally, most will be aware of the new,
larger no-fly zones around airfields. You'll be
pleased to hear that the Club Field is unaffected
but for your information here is a link to a map on
the DroneSafe website detailing them.

dronesafe.uk/restrictions/

Other Club events are available, don't forget about our first BBQ of the year on Sunday 2nd June,
there may some combat flying going on. Also, after the change to British Summer Time on 31st
March, it is intended to rejuvenate Thursday evening flying, not just for training but all flying
(even combat), so as the day stretches out, and if you can, come along.

A quick snap

of my FPV

Diamond 600

cruising by.

Just have to

try it on the

goggles now.

Finally, look out for the new Newsletter e-mail address, coming soon to a Contact box near here.




